Editorial Notes

We are pleased to offer the 15th volume of the Dhaulagiri Journal of Sociology and Anthropology (DJSA)
to our invaluable readers just before the beginning of the new year (2022). We are indebted and delighted to
acknowledge all valuable, highly learned, and thoughtful reviewers who supported and encouraged the authors
and the editorial team.

We are happy to welcome Sunita Raut, Lecturer at DMC, Baglung as an editor of this journal. We believe
that her support would enhance the quality of our journal. We will also make an effort to add more editors
in the future. We would like to offer our deep respect to Professor Ram Prasad Upadhaya, Campus Chief of
Dhawalagiri Multiple Campus Baglung and Patron of this journal, who has always encouraged and provided
funds to publish this valuable journal.

We would like to thank Sioux Cumming at INASP, and Geb Nath Neupane, at TUCL who has been very
cooperative throughout the online publishing processes. Our special thanks go to Mr. Kanchan Mani Dixit for
his tireless effort in cleaning and finalizing the articles. This journal's editorial team is committed to providing
high-quality articles and broader visibility of this journal.

Editors



